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UNIVERSITY ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION LETTER FROM
P.O. Box 14485 SCOTT STRICKLIN

Gainesville, FL 32604-2485
Dear Gators,

As we begin another academic year on campus, we welcome you to the University of Florida, to Steve
Spurrier - Florida Field at Ben Hill Griffin Stadium, and to another season of Gators football. We look
forward to seeing you this fall, and we truly appreciate all you do for UF.

Two Bits, The Chomp, tailgating in the Gator Walk Village, Tom Petty’s “We Won’t Back Down” and
the Dan Mullen era continues next month at Ben Hill Griffin Stadium.

In the University Athletic Association’s ongoing effort to enhance the fan experience, fans will enjoy
live music, food and beverage options in the Gator Walk Village on the North Lawn this fall. In addition
for Gator Nation once they arrive inside Ben Hill Griffin Stadium, fans will have the option of new
concessions options, revamped Gators Food Patio outside Gate 1 and an improved fan experience
during the game.

Not to mention the new Florida Gators App where fans can connect his or her Ticketmaster account
to the app. This will allow fans the opportunity to store their tickets in the app and enter Ben Hill
Griffin Stadium using their phone. This feature will be available for all fans, including students, this fall.

This is the first time in school history that UF students will not have to go to the student ticket-office
outside Gate 13 during the week of a game to pick up his or her tickets. Their tickets, with seat
locations, will be sent directly to them on their phone during the week of a home game.

Student tickets will be exclusively digital this fall with the plan for all tickets being digital in 2020.
Once in the stadium, fans will be able to make in-app concessions purchases, store credit card
information on the app so cash or a physical credit card won’t be necessary if a fan desires a cashless

experience.

In addition to tickets and concessions, other in-stadium benefits for fans in the app include purchasing
‘Swamp Moments’ (i.e. videoboard messages, seat upgrades, or exclusive events).

This easy-to-use technology is the evolution of four years of work by the University Athletic
Association.

The app, along with its features and the new Wi-Fi system inside Ben Hill Griffin Stadium to handle its
capabilities, allows the UAA to provide enjoyment and convenience to Gator Nation when they attend
games and enhance the overall fan experience.

The UAA has also found a new way to honor its former champions who are back in Gainesville for a
reunion and those squads & individuals who won titles during the past academic year.

For the first time, fans can look forward to a “Champions Parade” prior to the team arriving for Gator
Walk on Sept. 21. Complete details are still being finalized, but fans are encouraged to make their way
to Gator Walk Village about 2.5 hours before kickoff that day for the parade.

Please let us know if there is anything our staff can do to make sure your visit to The Swamp is
enjoyable.

Go Gators!

Scott Stricklin
Athletic Director








































